
 30 January 2023 

                                                                                                                             
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

 

This is to advise that Hauraki School will be closed all this week, Including the office, and the 

first day of the school year is now Tuesday 7 February. This is a directive from the Secretary 

of Education for the Auckland area as a result of the recent weather events and forecast for 

the coming days. 

 

Meet the Teacher evening has also been postponed till Thursday 9 February 7.30pm. The 

camp meeting will also go ahead that evening at 7pm. 

 

We are sorry this has happened, but look forward to seeing all children next Tuesday. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Clarinda Franklin 

Principal 


